
WSR 22-06-085
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

OFFICE OF
FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT

(By the Code Reviser's Office)
[Filed March 1, 2022, 2:44 p.m.]

WAC 357-31-325 and 357-31-326, proposed by the office of financial 
management in WSR 21-17-041, appearing in issue 21-17 of the Washing-
ton State Register, which was distributed on September 1, 2021, is 
withdrawn by the office of the code reviser under RCW 34.05.335(3), 
since the proposal was not adopted within the 180-day period allowed 
by the statute.

Jennifer C. Meas, Editor
Washington State Register
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